
Membership Renewal 
for 2023/2024 

is now due 

MASFAA’s Year End Event will
be held on

June 13, 2024

Reminder: 
Membership renewal for 2024/2025

is fast approaching! 
For membership, invoice and general

questions email us at
masfaa.tech@gmail.com or submit the
contact form and we’ll be in touch as

soon as possible.
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Join your MASFAA colleagues as we celebrate the
end of the 2023-24 academic year at MASFAA’s

annual Year-End Event!

This year’s event will be held at Tackle Box
Brewing Company in Marlborough. Keep an eye
on the MASFAA List-Serv for the start time and

event agenda!

We will be doing our annual passing of the gavel
as President Jillian Glaze hands the gavel to

Sarah Bergeron, among other year-end
celebration events.

Full information and to RSVP, please click to visit
the MASFAA page!

416 Boston Post Rd E, 
Marlborough, MA 01752

Click on the
linked in icon

to see and
follow our page 

We are now on 
Linked in! 

For more information, register for any  
events or to submit an event please

visit MASFAA.ORG/Events

https://masfaa.org/end-of-the-year-celebration/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mass-association-of-student-financial-aid-administrators/?viewAsMember=true
https://masfaa.org/events/#!event-list
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Save the Date!

This year’s MASFAA Conference will
be held November 20-22 and will be
at Margaritaville Resort in Hyannis!
Calls for sessions are currently out!

The MASFAA Professional Development and Training
Committee will be hosting it’s Spring Development Event
on June 20 at 11 a.m. 

Heather Mores, Director of Compliance at Northern Essex
Community College, will be leading a session to go over
compliance changes both in and out of financial aid. More
info to come soon!

https://www.facebook.com/masfaa

